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Fax:01935 411723

Email: info@yog.og.uk
Dear Friend
Annual General Meeting Wednesday A July at 7.30
at
The Balidon Centre, Summerlands Hospital, Preston Road , Yeovil BA20 2BX

You are warmly invited to our Annual General Meeting when you can hear about the work of the Group
over the past year including the presentation of our accounts and Annual Report and elect the committee.
We are always pleased to welcome new members to the committee so if you would be interested in joining
us please see Sarah Thompson at the Balidon centre or email her on info@yog.org.uk . She can tell you more

about the Group and arrange for you to be nominated at the meeting.

The Annual General Meeting will be followed by a presentation from Dr Katalin Fernando, Consultant
Physician, Yeovil Hospital Accident and Emergency Department entitled:

Children's Health Care in Afghanistan
We would be delighted if you would then join us for wine and cheese.

We look forward to meeting you,

Andrea de Berker

Chair of Trustees on behalf of the Staff and Trustees

RSVP by 12 July to info@yog.org.uk or by ringing 01935 384157
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